








Prof. (Dr) Nilesh Arora
Director(USB and GSFA)

It's wonderful to witness the MBA students showcasing their remarkable
skills and creativity in crafting this magazine. I commend all the
contributors for their insightful articles, as diversifying beyond academics
enhances the department's appeal and fosters innovation. Best wishes to
team Xecuvista, and I encourage students to actively engage and
contribute their articles for the upcoming editions. This platform offers an
excellent opportunity to showcase talents and gain recognition within the
department.

FROM THE DESK
OF OUR LEADERS

M E S S A G E  F R O M  T H E  M A N A G E M E N T

HoD(MBA) and Professor

Dr. Navjit singh

As the head of the USB MBA department, I'm delighted to announce the
launch of the inaugural edition of XECUVISTA, providing comprehensive
updates about USB. I extend heartfelt congratulations to the students for
their outstanding work on this first edition. XECUVISTA embodies various
facets of USB, including cultural, academic, research and placement
highlights. I encourage all students to contribute additional ideas to further
enhance future editions.

Magazine Coordinator

Pooja Goyal

Serving as a Coordinator to the University School of Business Magazine
Project team has been an exceptional opportunity. With steadfast
commitment and invaluable support and mentorship from our director Dr.
Prof Nilesh Arora and Head of Department Dr Navjit Singh has been a
journey unparalleled. However, fueled by the collective efforts of my team,
we have tried to cover as much ground as possible. Now, as we hold the
issue before the inaugural ceremony of XECUVISTA, I look back on our
journey with a sense of pride. We eagerly anticipate our readers' enjoyment
when they delve into the content of this magazine.




























































